
June 16, 2009 July 3, 2009

The cement footings and construction pad have 
been poured and await construction.

Future site of the new AASV office building 
located at the east edge of Perry, just off  

Highway 141 as it enters town.
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AASV Office  
Construction 

update

The office and warehouse are now framed and 
trussed. Once complete, the building will provide 
space for a pet-food distributorship and possibly 

another business in addition to the AASV.

The warehouse walls are in place and the  
trusses are going up!

The trusses are in place over the office area.The office walls are up!  The taller wall divides the 
office from what will be the warehouse.

July 12, 2009 July 16, 2009

July 23, 2009 July 24, 2009

View the latest photos at http://www.aasv.org/aasv/newoffice.htm


